
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 
We would like to remind anyone 

that hasn’t already, to please sign 

and return their home school 

agreements. Thank you. 

 

We would also like to remind Class 

3 to please return your consent 

forms and £10 deposits for the 

Aylmerton residential trip.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

February 

Wed 2 - Yr4-6 Basketball. 

W/C 7th – RE & Mental Health. Week 

– Growing together. 

Thur 10 – NHS Screening service for 

Reception and Year 6 children. 

Fri 11 - Last day of half term. 

Mon 14-18 - Half Term Holiday. 

Mon 21 – Children back to school. 

W/C 28 – Book Week. 

March 

Thurs 3 – World Book Day – come to 

school dressed as your favorite 

character. 

Wed 9 – 11 – Class 3 Residential to 

Aylmerton. 

W/C 21 – Parents meetings. 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Fri 1 – Easter Service. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1:  Reuben, Emily, Ottilie T Class 2: Tilly, Lucy 
Class 3: Ben A, Laurie  Class 4: Flo B, Ben 
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Second Place in Basketball! 

 

Covid Update 

I’m please to be able to tell you that we have seen a significant reduction in 

Covid cases in the school, we are down to 1 case. As of Wednesday we 

closed our bubbles, the year groups are once again able to mix.  Mr. Jones 

 

 

On Wednesday the 2nd February class 4 took part in the Norfolk basketball 

competition at Framingham Earl high. Wreningham took three teams to 

participate and everyone did a fantastic job. Three amazing staff members 

came too: Mr. Jones, Mr. Hodge and one of our amazing dinner ladies Andrea. 

There were many baskets but I’m going to tell you about two of the best: 

Delilah (Year 5) got an amazing shot in one of the last minutes of her game and, 

Tallulah (Year 5) was the lucky person who got us into the finals with a clean 

shot through the net. Every child got more than one game, more than one 

tackle and more than one pass. Each team either won some or drew some 

matches. 

The Finals: 

Thanks to Tallulah, “Wreningham rockets” made it to the finals after an intense 

shoot off. Every person in the hall was off their seats when the brilliant basket 

happened, the pressure was on because we were against another really good 

school (Poringland). They lowered down the main hoops and that meant they 

were playing across the whole the hall. Sadly, we lost 2/0 to Poringland but 

everyone was full of joy because we came second place out of ten teams. 

The Awards: 

First, they presented the school-games value awards. At this competition, the 

main objective was teamwork and because we had three teams we had three 

awards to give out. They went to Toby (Year 6), Joshie (Year 5) and me/Bella 

(Year 5). Then we did the placing awards and “Wreningham Rockets” were 

second place overall;  we were delighted when we found out this news, we 

were jumping for joy because when one team wins then the whole school wins. 

The Rockets all received really nice second place certificates and the rest of us 

received perfect participation certificates. 

I would just like to say thank you to Mr. Hodge and all the other staff members 

for letting us come and have one of the best experience of our lives. 

Thank you for reading. 

Bella 

 


